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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING AND PTFA COFFEE MORNING 

Thursday 16th November – 08:45am 

In the School Hall 
 

We would like to invite you to a Coffee Morning and our Annual General Meeting 

which will take place on Thursday 16th November. Please make your way to the 

main office after drop off.  

We will be serving tea, coffee, and biscuits, and welcome any babies and toddlers 

as there will be plenty of activities to keep them occupied.  

Our AGM will be incorporated into the Coffee Morning, so you will be able to hear 

about the work of the PTFA, which will include a report from Mrs Wood and our 

Treasurer and Chair. 

We look forward to seeing you there and appreciate the continued support for the 

PTFA. 

Warmest Wishes, 

The PTFA 

 


